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From:

Sent:

To:

Cc:

Subject:

Dear Sirs,

                                   

                             

                

                                                                            

           

CP109

I send this email with regard to the recent publication of CP109- Potential Changes to the Investment Framework

for Credit Unions. I  wish to confirm that Bray Credit Union has been in consultation with our representative body

{CUDA) & advisors (Goodbodys) in respect of the changes suggested in the paper.
 

Please note that BCU have grave reservations about the proposed changes and have contributed to, and fully

endorse the submissions provided by CUDA and Goodbodys.

W e respectfully request that CBI take on board the concerns of this credit union and the wider sector before

introducing the proposed changes to the Investment Framework.

Regards
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or advice contained in this e-mail are those of the sending individual and not necessarily those of Bray Credit Union Limited.
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